
 

 

Monday 4th January 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to confirm once again that we are open as usual for all pupils tomorrow, Tuesday 5th 
January. 
 
I know that for all of us these are uncertain times and the latest developments nationally and locally 
have additional concerns and challenges for us.  
 
Today during our INSET day teachers thoroughly reviewed the school’s Risk Assessment to ensure 
that we are doing everything possible to reduce risk and a few minor changes were made. This will 
now be shared with all staff to ensure confidence and fidelity to the plans we have put in place.  
 
For parents we would like to remind you and request support with the following; 
 
 If your child is showing any symptoms of Covid please keep them at home and request a test 
 Take your child’s temperature before school. A ‘temperature’ is over 37.7° 
 Socially distance from other parents at pick up and drop off 
 We request that parents don’t drive down Badgers Close for the safety of the children using the 

field gate 
 Send your child to school with suitable layers of clothing under their school uniform. We will 

have the heating on but the rooms must continue to be well ventilated and the winter is here 
 If you are able to, we would gratefully receive boxes of tissues for the classrooms. Cold season is 

upon us and we can go through many, many boxes as you can imagine 
 
Today you should also have received a letter regarding Key Worker status. All letters and the risk 
assessment are to be found on our website. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Ms Kitson 
 
 


